
Ailwyn Cup 

The Cup was presented to the Village by Lord Ailwyn in 1977, to 

commemorate the Silver Jubilee of H.M. Queen Elizabeth II. It is 

presented each year at the Parish Council Annual Parish Meeting to a 

person chosen by the Parish Council for exceptional service to the 

Community. 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting on 1978 document the receipt 

of the Ailwyn Cup, which was originally awarded as part of the Silver 

Jubilee celebrations in the previous year, 1977.  The original recipient 

from 1977 was not recorded in the Parish Council minutes but it 

recorded on the winner’s board. 

 

Extract from Parish Council Minutes, 23rd September 1977 

 

Extract from Parish Council Minutes, 6th January 1978 



 

Extract from Parish Council Minutes, Annual Parish Council Meeting, Friday 10th March, 1978 

Following this in 1978 the Parish Council considered the future of the Ailwyn Cup and how it should 

be awarded. 

 

Extract from Parish Council Minutes, Annual Parish Council Meeting, Friday 10th March, 1978 

Boards displayed in the Village Hall record the names of people who have been awarded it. 

             



Details of the recipients for the last 10 years, including reasons for their nominations are below. For 

details prior to this please contact the Clerk. 

Year Recipient Reason 

2022 David Bishop Awarded in recognition of his work for and 

dedication to the community and Parish 

Council, as Chairman, over many years. 

2021 Laura and Jay Steward Awarded for their services to village life 

including regular litter picking.  

2020 Natasha Cargill Awarded for her continued service to the 

village including organising regular village 

litter picks and coordinating the use of 

temporary speed cameras within the 

village. 

2019 Tony Canning Awarded for his continued work on 

maintaining the village green for the village. 

2018 Terry and Maureen Sapey Awarded for their services to the village. 

2017 Trevor Smith Awarded for the variety of contributions to 

the welfare of the village. 

2016 Mary Davies, Paul and Sally Blyth Reason not documented. 

2015  Ray and Susan Grant Awarded for their dedication to the running 

of the Village Hall for so many years. 

2014  Brian Winchester Awarded for his work as Chairman of the 

Parish Council and for many other 

unobtrusive services to the community. 

2013 Gerry Bart Awarded for his work on the committee 

which organised the village Jubilee 

celebrations in 2012. 

2012 Mark Kenney Awarded for his work as Honingham’s Litter 

Warden. 

2011 Ted Perrett Reason not documented. 



2010 Susan Grant Awarded for all her work for the village 

community. 

2009 John and Pat Skipper Awarded for their constant helpfulness to 

the people of Honingham. 

 

  

 


